
	
	

THE OLIVE TREE 
   

We are delighted to announce 
 
 
 
 

New Menus 
 
Our new Winter Menus are now available to warm away those winter blues. 
 
 
 

Extended Kitchen Hours! 
 
From Sunday 28th January we will be extending our food service hours to 8pm 
from the existing 5pm. Hopefully this will enable you to get a few more jobs done 
round the house before coming to relax and reward yourself for all the hard work.  
We look forward to welcoming you for Sunday dinner. 


